The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in special call session on Monday, October 10, 2016 at the City Building at 6:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting was Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman, City Treasurer Elsie Herman and the following Council Members, Bill Stark, Barb Matal, Bob Tryon, Casey Shaw and Thomas McElroy.

Bill made a motion to approve the September 12, 2016 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Barb made a motion to approve the October 3, 2016 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.  

The Clerk presented city mail, water screening reports and bills.  A building permit was approved and collected for a shed at 201 E. 3rd.

City maintenance report was all systems running good at this time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Old Business
Discussion held on spraying of city lots, no action taken.

Discussion held for continuing condemnation of property.  Bill made a motion to continue with a letter to the property owner by city attorney.  Casey seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Samples have been collected from resident’s homes for the annual KDHE report.

Discussion held on lot easement.  No action taken.

New Business
Discussion held on revising the water ordinance by implementing minimum service charges for supplying water to another resident without city services.  Bob made a motion to revise the ordinance.  Bill seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Discussion held on condemnation of unoccupied property with further research to be done.  No action taken.    

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, November 7, 2016 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Casey made a motion to close the meeting.  Thomas seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 7:19 p.m.
                                                                                         
								
                                                                                    Approved this 7th day of November, 2016
							Medesa Sander, Mayor
						               Sheila Herman, City Clerk
	
                                                                                                                                     
